
 

 

January 12, 2015, 2014 

 

Mr. Rex I Lane 

Senior Environmental Quality Analyst 

Air Quality Division 

7953 Adobe Road  

Kalamazoo, MI 49009-5025 

Dear Mr. Lane: 

This letter is in response to Brembo North America Violation Notice dated November 10, 2014. 
Included in this response there are several documents that I believe address the violations. 
Those documents include:  

 Drawing illustrating the paint line exhaust stacks 

 List of corrective actions and current status 

 Table of paint stacks listing description, Stack ID number, Height & Dia. 
 

Additional to this e-mail response all of the above documents have been mailed to you as a 
hard copy. 

If any other information is needed please contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mark Kenworthy 

HSE Manager 
Brembo North America 
29991 M-60 East 
Homer, MI 49245 
517 568-4398 Ext. 213 


